
 

 

  
  

  

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and  

Acting Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 28 April 2022  
  

  

  

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Sir Stephen House – Acting Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC 

Helen Ball – Acting Deputy Commissioner 

Louisa Rolfe – Assistant Commissioner 

 

 

 

1. Planning for May Bank Holiday Weekend 

The Acting Commissioner outlined the events that were expected to take place over the 

bank holiday weekend and the MPS’s planning. 

 

 

2. Online Safety Bill 

There was a discussion of the Government’s Online Safety Bill and the issues arising 

from it for the MPS and MOPAC to consider. 

 

 

3. Policing Protests 

The Acting Commissioner outlined the rationale for organisations negatively disrupted 

by protests to provide impact statements to support prosecutions. 

 

 

4. Sarah Everard Vigil Judgement 

The Acting Commissioner detailed the MPS’s reasons for seeking permission from the 

Court of Appeal to appeal the High Court judgment relating to the proposed vigil for 

Sarah Everard. This follows the High Court’s refusal to grant permission. 

 

 

5. Operational Update 

 The Acting Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  

 

_______________________________  

 


